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    NOTICE OF CANCELLATION 
 
    Wednesday, March 11, 2020 – 6 p.m. 
               Regular Board Meeting 

         138 S. Brandon Road, Fallbrook, CA 92028 
 

 
The March 11, 2020, regular board meeting of the Fallbrook Regional 
Health District scheduled for 6 p.m. has been cancelled.  The Board is 
next scheduled to meet at the regularly scheduled board meeting on 
Wednesday, April 8, 2020.  

 
 
 Executed at Fallbrook, California, on March 6, 2020 
 
 
 _________________________________________ 
 Rachel Mason, MS, MA, Executive Director 


